
From: Lee Fischman <lee.fischman@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, December 2, 2016 2:54 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Library  

  

Mayor,  

 

For a project of this scale I'd suggest the Village obtain an independent analysis by 

an expert third party who can double-check the Library project's estimated 

construction, operating expense, and other costs. This third party may also be 

tasked with producing an analysis of alternative options. A project of this scale 

requires independent assessment at numerous points, most critically at its incipient 

stage. Meanwhile, although residents cannot fully educate themselves on the fine 

points of the proposal, they could greatly benefit from a summary third-party 

analysis. 

 

Regards, 

Lee Fischman 
 


